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December 2021 
Ms. Amra & Ms. Lyla 

 Hello Families! 

Happy  holidays! December brings us many different holidays to 

celebrate and discuss in our classroom. Please let me know if there is a specific 

holiday that your family celebrates during this month so that we can highlight it 

in class and celebrate your traditions. We will continue to build independence 

by packing away our own things such as jackets, shoes, and lunchboxes. 

Parents, if you can have your child help carry in one of their items such as their 

water bottle or lunchbox that will help reinforce what we are practicing here. 

This month our class will be talking about dinosaurs, reindeer, winter 

and the type of weather it brings and different holiday traditions. Our class is 

also going to be highlighting the artist Katsushika Hokusai and his woodblock 

print, The Wave. Our class will work together to recreate his art to display in our 

classroom.  

Sound share will be on every Wednesday morning for the month. 

Remember to send an item with your child that begins with the letter sound of 

the week, get creative and have them help pick their item! The letter sounds 

include Gg, Ii and Kk. 

Warm Regards, 

Ms. Amra  

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

Dec 20th-21st: Camp Available  

Dec 22nd-24th: Winter Break No School 

Dec 27th-30th: Camp Available  

Dec 31st: No School  


